## Children's Cancer Institute

Lowy Cancer Research Centre UNSW Australia

PO Box 81, Randwick NSW 2031

T 1800 685 686 F +61 02 9662 6583 W ccia.org.au

24 November 2014

ORU - The Online Research Unit Level 9, 235-243 Jones Street ULTIMO NSW 2007

Dear Friends.

Thank you for your generous gift of \$2,520.00 to Children's Cancer Institute.

As the only independent medical research institute in Australia wholly dedicated to childhood cancer, our role is vital. Because despite our progress, cancer still kills more children than any other disease.

On average, nearly three children in Australia die of cancer every week. And for those who survive, many will live with side effects such as heart disease, diabetes, infertility and secondary cancers caused by their treatment.

We absolutely believe that our researchers will end childhood cancer and the long term side effects of treatment. Which is why, for 30 years, we've dedicated ourselves to preventing, treating and curing this disease.

Thanks to people just like you, we've made great progress. But we won't stop until the job is done. And we're so glad to have you by our side.

Curing childhood cancer - it's not if, it's when.

Kind regards

Glinda Major

Major Relationships Manager

(02) 9385 6524

Official Tax Receipt - Children's Cancer Institute Australia for Medical Research PO Box 81, Randwick NSW 2031 www.ccia.org.au ABN 41 072 279 559

Constituent ID: 142490

ORU - The Online Research Unit Level 9, 235-243 Jones Street ULTIMO NSW 2007

Donation received: Receipt number:

\$2,520.00 5092

Date received:

10/11/2014

## Donations of \$2.00 or more are allowable income tax deductions

If any of your details have changed including your credit card details please contact Supporter Care team on 1800 685 686 or email us at supportercare@ccia.org.au. At Children's Cancer Institute we recognise the importance of protecting your privacy and safeguarding your personal information. If you do not wish to receive further mail from Children's Cancer Institute please call, email or write to us at the address above. Thanks again for your support.

Children's Cancer Institute